
From: Benjamin, Robert 
Sent: 7/30/2012 3:05:53 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: Petlin, Gabriel (gabriel.petlin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Contact Info 

John, 
Could you send us email addresses for the following people? Somehow we didn't get contact info from 
the people we met with on PG&E's Revised Customer Energy Statement some weeks back. 

Redacted 

Thanks in advance, 

Bob Benjamin | Regulatory Analyst ( Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave ! San Francisco CA 94102 
415-703-2494 | bkb@cpuc.ca.gov 
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